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April 14, 2011 
Donald H. Weiner, R.Ph.

[REDACTED]
Re: Matter of Donald H. Weiner, R.Ph. – Compliant Docket No. PHA20090203         

Dear Mr. Weiner:     

At its regularly scheduled meeting, which took place on April 12, 2011, the Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) reviewed your request for termination of the suspension status on your Massachusetts pharmacist license. Such request was made with regard to the Consent Agreement you entered into with the Board, effective July 9, 2010, (effective date of suspension March 29, 2010) in resolution to the complaint identified by the docket number noted above.  
I am pleased to inform you that the Board voted to terminate the suspension period and placed your license on probationary status (4 years) in accordance with the terms of the Agreement, effective April 12, 2011.  Please be reminded that it is your responsibility to ensure that the Board receives all required documentation specified in the Agreement.  All documents and inquiries regarding the probation should be submitted to my attention at the above address.  
I am enclosing a renewal application for you to fill out and sign along with a return envelope for you to return the application to the Board with a check in the amount of the appropriate fee.
I can be contacted directly at (617) 973-0951 you should have any other questions or concerns regarding the Agreement.  Should you have questions regarding the renewal application, please contact either Carolyn Reid (617) 973-0954 or Lau Kwan (617) 973-0952 directly at the Board’s offices.
Sincerely,

Karen L. Fishman
Probation Monitor
cc: 
James D. Coffey, Executive Director

